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Your Organization 

HSV Anglers News 
Our tournament season is wrapping up! Our last tourna-
ment is a wild card scheduled for Thursday, November 3rd. 
Time is running out to catch up to the leaders! Bring your 
“A” game. 
We had an excellent turnout for the fish fry with about 76 
meals purchased. Next year we need to go back to the Bal-
boa pavilion since the Cortez pavilion was pretty crowded. 
Thanks for everyone’s participation. 
Our final 2022 “Keep HSV Beautiful” trash pickup day was 
October 15th. I would like to recognize our volunteers who 
helped out; Zane Williams, Robert Sonnen, Paul Cantwell, 
Jim Retzer, and myself. Thanks Guys! 
If you see the newsletter before our November meeting, we 
have been moved to room 6. 

Thanks, 

Jerry Swaim 

MISCELLANEOUS COMMENTS  

Special thanks to Kirk Bixler, Tim Brown and Greg Oster-
hout for stepping up and volunteering to take positions on 
the Anglers Club Board. Tim Brown will be taking the direc-
tor position vacated by Trent Cole while Bob Walker and 
Darrell Graham will continue for another term as directors. 
Greg Osterhout will replace Cliff James as vice president. 
Best of all Kirk Bixler will be replacing me as secretary. I 
have enjoyed being club secretary but it’s past time for a 
change. I’m looking forward to future newsletter articles on 
fishing techniques from a very successful fisherman. 

Any suggestions on improvements or topics you would like 
to see in our monthly newsletter would be greatly appreci-
ated. Email suggestion to me at dlangst@sbcglobal.com  or 
text 501-984-2895. 

 

Inside News  
 The next Club meeting  

is 7:00 pm Tuesday, 
November 1st at the 
Coronado Center.   

 Sign-up for the Novem-
ber tournament prior to 
the start of the Novem-
ber 1st  Club meeting. 
The tournament is 
scheduled for Thursday 
11/3 as a Wild Card. If 
you want to fish a tour-
nament but can’t attend 
the club meeting con-
tact Dave Keith. If you 
don’t have Dave’s con-
tact info use the contact 
form on our website. 

 Remember before you 
can fish in a tournament 
club dues must be paid  
and a waiver signed. 
Dues can be paid and 
waivers signed at the 
club meeting. 

 Hunter Baughman will 
be the speaker at the 
November 1st meeting. 
Hunter recently won the 
Toyota series event on 
Truman Lake. 


